
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I would like to congratulate Year 11 on their excellent conduct and adherence to the examination rules and 
regulations in what has been the longest exam season in recent years. They have conducted themselves 
with maturity and resilience and we are confident this will prepare them well for the next stage of their 
education/employment. Now we are coming to the end of the exam period, I would like to take this 
opportunity to provide further detail about next week. 
 
On Monday 20th June all of Year 11 have a Science exam. This exam will start at 9am and finish at 10:20am 
for Combined Science students and finish at 10:50am for Triple Science students. After this exam student 
are free to leave. There are no teaching sessions immediately after this exam as we acknowledge students 
are coming to the end of a demanding five-week period.  
 
We will be holding compulsory Science revision sessions for all students on Tuesday 21st June Period 
1 to 3 and on Wednesday 22nd June Period 1 to 2. Students are free to leave at the end of these sessions 
unless students study Further Maths where revision sessions will be held (these are shown on the timetable 
below).  
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The final exam for the majority of students is the Science exam on Thursday 23rd June at 9am. All 
students are invited to our leavers service at 11:20am in Latchford Methodist Church which 
provides the final opportunity for students to join together as a year group. Students are required to attend 
in full school uniform. The service will be a celebration of the students’ time in our school and further 
instructions will be provided regarding the behaviour expectations in what we hope is a very memorable 
experience. 
 
I hope that results day on Thursday 25th August 2021 will be a rewarding day for your child.  I wish 
them well for the final exams next week and thank you for your support once again. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr J.Koltan 
Senior Assistant Headteacher 
jkoltan@boteler.org.uk  
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